
I purchased air tickets with  online for  on the 30/4/2017 - it was 

invoiced in AUD and paid for in AUD. The  charged me $38.43 in foreign currency conversion 

fees which I fail to see they can justify, given it was billed and paid for in AUD. This has been 

occurring for many years and it is fee gouging. 




